
2nd Feb 2024 

 

 

05.02.2024: Cherry class visit to a Gurdwara. 

06.02.2024: 15:30 CAPOW meeting in school. All 

welcome to attend. 

08.02.2024: 09:00– 09.20 Reception Class Faith        

Presentation in school. Wear something red. Parents 

invited. 

08.02.2024: Reception Chinese New Year dinner 

party.  

09.02.2024: Reception height, weight and hearing 

test. 

12.02.2024 - 16.02.2024 : Half term - school 

closed. 

19.02.2024: Y5 Puberty session. 

20.02.2024: Swimming sessions begin for Y5. 

21.02.2024: Recorder club workshop in Skipton. 

22.02.2024: Y2 visit to a Mosque.* 

22.02.2024: Willow class visit to a Gurdwara. 

29.02.2024: Y4 trip to Eureka.  

07.03.24: World Book Day. 

11.03.2024: Y2 trip to Lytham St. Annes. 

12.03.2024: Class group photos. 

Parents' Evening: March 21st * 

*More info to follow. 

 LAST WEEK’S ATTENDANCE   

OAK 94.5% 

LAUREL 97.1% 

YEW 95.9% 

CEDAR 95.2% HAZEL 95.0% 

WILLOW 98.7% 

MAPLE 96.1%

CHERRY 98.0% 

ASH 94.2% 

ELM 93.1% CHESTNUT 93.6% 

BEECH 96.3% 

ROWAN 92.2%  

ATTENDANCE: 

95.4% 

Attendance of 

97% is our goal! 

THIS WEEK’S    

HOUSEPOINT             

WINNERS: 

NORTHCLIFFE 
WOOD 

We would love to 
share yours and 
your child’s WOW 
moments. Please 
send them into us. 

Gia was super-brave 

at the hospital on 

Monday. They had to 

try both arms to in-

ject the radioactive 

solution for her scan. 

She got four stickers 

and a certificate!  



Wycliffe CE Primary School, Saltaire Road, Shipley, BD18 3HZ  

Tel: 01274 584779 Email: office@wycliffe.bdat-academies.org 

 

OUR CHRISTIAN 

VALUE THIS TERM 

IS: 

HOPE 
We invite you to produce something based on our 

Christian Value, that we can display in school e.g. 

art work, models, a song etc. 

How do you experience 

hope? 

Charlie K 

Sports Stars 

Here at Wycliffe, we know that spiritual moments are 

personal and precious so they are not always appropriate to 

share. On the occasion that you would like to share them with 

us, we would love to hear about them!  Please send to the 

office for the attention of Mrs. Brodrick.  
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I press on toward the goal 

to win the prize for which 

God has called me heaven-

ward in Christ Jesus. 

Philippians 3:14 

School council: Tree planting project 

Our school council have been working with Shipley 
Town Council and Incommunities to plant fruit trees 

in the local community. Last week, our school 
council helped plant trees at Wycliffe gardens. The 

purpose of the tree planting is to bring the         
community together. The trees will be in the shape 

of a star and can take up to 10 years to grow. 

Year 5 had a wonderful art day with their 

visitor, Mrs Bairstow, last Friday. The  

children created their own self-portraits 

based on the style of Jane Perkins using 

recycled materials.   


